
JULY 2021 SPARKS

The July 2021 issue of SPARKS, newsletter of the Tri-State Amateur Radio Society, is
attached.

  Next month will be the Annual TARS Banquet at Log Inn.
  

The recent closure of Stoll’s caused the TARS board to quickly make a decision on the location
for the annual banquet. Normally held in Feb it was pushed back to August because of the
pandemic.

  

The reservation form is attached with this email of SPARKS. Our regular paid 2021
members can enjoy a price discount if reservations are returned to the club PO box by Aug 10
th

. This is only for current paid members and their spouse/guest.  If you are not yet a member and
want to attend at the reduced price, return your membership form with payment along with your
reservation.

  

July VE Testing RESCHEDULED

  

The VE test session scheduled for July 31st has been rescheduled for Aug 7.

  

The start time will still be 9:00 am, at the Westside EMA Training Center.

  

RAFFLE

  

TARS is holding a raffle with 2 drawings that will be made at NOON during the Hamtober
Fest, oCTOBER 23RD.

  

The drawing will be for 1st prize FT-3DR, 2nd prize FT-70DR, tickets are now on sale and you n
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eed not be present to win
.

  

To purchase tickets, contact a TARS board member or purchase tickets at the banquet in
August.

  

Hamtober Fest

  

The raffle has been approved and the 2021 flier is now attached with this email of sparks.

  

If you are attending any Hamfest take some fliers and advertise your Hamtober Fest!

  

There are only a limited number of Indoor tables available for $10 each, so get your tables
reserved today!   www.HamtoberFest.com

  

TALK IT UP !!!

  

  

For the latest news check in to the Tri-State Emergency Net Wednesdays 8:00 pm on the
146.790 repeater.
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http://www.hamtoberfest.com/

